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Message from the President

It is with great hope that this newsletter finds everyone healthy, home, and
safe. We have entered a new way of life. Hopefully, this will pass over the next
few weeks and slowly we can return to a new sense of normal. As scary as it
appears, we all still must believe that the virus will subside, and those lives lost
will never be forgotten.

In keeping with the goal of safety and everyone staying healthy, we have
once again postposed and rescheduled our Awards of Excellence Brunch to:

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 8, 2020
11:30 A.M.
Bala Golf Club

Everything is the same. Same place, time, and honorees. New invitations and AD
Book information will be sent to our members in September. Hopefully with the
new date members can attend and we can all raise a glass and celebrate together

On behalf of the Executive Board, we would like to extend our sincere
appreciation to our honorees and members for everyone’s continued patience
during this time.

Sincerely,

Dudith Gernben Lundy
President
B’nai B’rith Educators Unit 52900
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